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 “While we wait for the Liberian Constitution to be amended 

allowing multiple citizenship for born Liberians and their 

children, I encourage all Liberians in the diaspora to get involve 

in the advocacy to rebuild Liberia by making contributions to 

organizations” 

 

Dual Citizenship is entrenched in our country’s history as our 
constitution of 1986 has expressed with no ambiguity that “All 
persons who, on the coming into force of that Constitution 
were lawfully citizens of Liberia shall continue to be Liberian 
citizens.” 
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